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Doug,

Thank you for the update of the impressive activities and
progress the VMB are making at Walking Purchase Park.
Tom Gettings has also reminded me of the contribution the
VMB made in posting Wildlands Conservancy’s South
Mountain property in 2005. We look forward to working
with VMB as the Lehigh Mountain Master Site Plan is
created in 2007 and especially at South Mountain and the
Trexler Nature Preserve where ADA trails and new single
track mountain bike trails are being considered. Volunteer
efforts like VMB are essential to the success of
organizations like Wildlands, you are our heros!
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